Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 11:03 AM

To: 'RidgeRat10@aol.com'

Cc: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland "Closure™
Hi Gary,

Yes, Steven recently left our unit & | am working on reassigning his cases. Barbara Jakub was recently assigned to review
your case along with a number of Steven’s other cases. She anticipates completing her reviews by about mid-June.
Barbara will be reviewing your case for closure and will contact you within approximately the next 2 months regarding
the results of her review and progressing your case to closure.

Donna

Donna L. Drogos, PE

Division Chief

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721
donna.drogos@acgov.org

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the
intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the
original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: RidgeRat1l0@aol.com [mailto:RidgeRat10@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 10:05 AM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: cap@chimiles.com

Subject: Fwd: 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland "Closure"

Donna: Could you please give me an idea who in your office is going to take Steven's place, and about when we will be
getting the enclosed referenced reply?

Thank you.

W.E.L.Partnership, Gary Lyons, Partner

From: steven.plunkett@acgov.org

To: RidgeRat10@aol.com

Sent: 2/18/2010 1:11:10 P.M. Pacific Standard Time
Subj: RE: 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland "Closure"

Hello Gary,



This email is in response to your email regarding status of the site. | have transferred to the CUPA program, and
as such | am no longer the case worker responsible for oversight of LUFT/SLIC cases. Please contact the LOP
program manager (Donna Drogos) to discuss any program issues related to this site.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Best Regards,

Steven Plunkett

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 383-1767
Fax: (510) 337-9335

Email: mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,



The passenger is also its engine."

From: RidgeRatl0@aol.com [mailto:RidgeRat10@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 11:51 AM

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland "Closure"

Steven: Are you OK? When last we talked, you indicated that we should hear regarding our "Closure" around
the 10th of January. | have left several emails and voice mails, but have not heard back from you.

Where are we?

Sincerely W.E.L. Partnership Gary W. Lyons, Partner



